
 

Please join us for a rededication of the  

Memorial to the Sacred Stones 

on Wednesday, December 13, 2023 at 11:00AM * 
 

This brief ceremony will be held at the mini-common at the intersection 

of Route 169, Old Hall Road and Child Hill Road.  
 

* In case of inclement weather, the rededication will be held in the Spring 

 
 

 

 
 

 

The original memorial was donated by residents of Pulpit Rock Road in 

September of 1986 in celebration of Woodstock’s 300
th
 Anniversary. 

Upon its loss, a new marker was installed in October of 2023 by the 

Town of Woodstock. 

 

           

  

 Charlene Perkins-Cutler                                                      Jay Swan 

 Member, Woodstock Tercentenary Committee    First Selectman 

 Former Selectwoman 
 

 

 

 


